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NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 

During the school year 2021-2022, Wilsonville Police 
collaborated on an art project with Wilsonville High 
School’s Graphic Design class. Students were asked to 
come up with a concept for Deputy Zach Keirsey’s 
School Resource Officer’s car. 

     The environment was competitive and some 
great ideas were generated. Ultimately, Cayden 
Browning’s design won out. Cayden returned to 
school this year as a sophomore. Pictures of his 
work are shown to the right. 

A COLLABORATIVE PROJECT  

Town Center Park was the scene of the City’s Annual Block Party on Thursday, August 27. 
After a two-year COVID hiatus, Police were ready. We manned a booth on the perimeter 
and had retired deputy Mike Hattan with his horse, Smokey, and Tina represent the 
Clackamas County Sheriff’s Office Posse with us. For more information about our posse, 
please go to: www.clackamas.us/ sheriff/posse. 

 

 

City of Wilsonville Police 
participated in this year’s 
National Night Out, which took 
place on August 7. The weather 
was perfect, and it was a good 
night to meet and celebrate. 

 

THE RETURN OF THE CITY’S BLOCK PARTY  

 

SMART BIKE RODEO 2022 

 Our Motors Unit joined in this year’s 
rodeo, held at Inza Wood and 
Meridian Creek Middle Schools early 
in August. Pictured here is Deputy 
Robby Nashif moving through the 
cones, demonstrating some safe 
riding skills. 
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